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Arrival Readiness Checklist

This Readiness Checklist aims to support providers and services to prepare for the transition to Arrival in January 2025.If you have any questions about the transition to Arrival or about the steps listed below, please email the Arrival Implementation Team at arrival.implementation@education.vic.gov.au

	Step 
	Action 
	Completed (tick when complete)

	Ensure user emails are compliant in KIMS
	In preparation for Arrival, users will require an individual email address with a service/provider-based domain name.
Step-by-step instructions on how to identify and update non-compliant email addresses in KIMS are available at www.vic.gov.au/arrival-creating-compliant-email-addresses
	☐
	Make sure all KIMS users are aware of: 
· any changes to their email addresses
· the transition to Arrival in January 2025 
	Ensure all KIMS users are aware if their emails have been changed in KIMS. This will be the email they will receive their invite to log into to Arrival. 
Ensure all KIMS users are aware of the transition to Arrival in January 2025 and have read the information relevant to their service/provider on the Arrival webpages. 
	☐

	Subscribe to the Early Childhood Update to ensure you receive reminders about Arrival  
	Reminders and prompts about Arrival will be published each month in the Early Childhood Update e-newsletter.
Subscribe to the Early Childhood Update at www.vic.gov.au/early-childhood-update
You can also read the Arrival articles in the August, September and October editions of the Early Childhood Update on this webpage. 
	☐
	Understand the timeline of the transition to Arrival  
	Sessional services can view a timeline of the transition to Arrival at www.vic.gov.au/arrival-information-sessional-kindergarten
Long day care services can view a timeline of the transition to Arrival at www.vic.gov.au/arrival-information-long-day-care
	☐
	Ensure you are up to date with the information shared in the Arrival information sessions
	Information sessions for sessional and long day care services were held in October 2024. 
If you were unable to attend a session, please email us at   arrival.implementation@education.vic.gov.au. 
The Arrival webpages for sessional and long day care services have been updated to include the latest updates shared in the information sessions.
	☐
	Populate the enrolment bulk upload template 
	A bulk upload CSV file will be emailed to service providers in November 2024.
Service providers can populate this file in preparation for bulk uploading enrolment information to Arrival in January, rather than having to add individual data entry for each child into Arrival. 
	☐
	Look out for advice in November 2024 about access and log-in arrangements for Arrival  

	The department will email providers in November to let them know when Arrival log- in instructions will be sent to KIMS Service Provider Administrators.  
Updates will also be provided on the Arrival webpages and in the Early Childhood Update. 
	☐
	Stay updated with information and resources provided by the department about the transition to Arrival 
	Check the Arrival Homepage as new information, guidance and support is added to these webpages regularly.
The Arrival Homepage can be found at www.vic.gov.au/arrival
	☐
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